
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Drayton, Barbara A <BDrayton@ed.sc.gov>

Date: 9/29/2015 3:41:21 PM
Subject: RE: Willowglen Academy -SC

I don’t see attached correspondence.
 
From: Drayton, Barbara A [mailto:BDrayton@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 3:26 PM

To: Brock, Carrie (cbrock@WCSD.K12.SC.US); 'taron.davis@dss.sc.gov'; Pisarik, Holly; Cornelison, Trina; 'LKJ40@scdmh.
org'; Moore, Fred (FMoore@WCSD.K12.SC.US); Kelly, Shelly B. (KELLYSB@dhec.sc.gov); Thompson, Gwendolyn 
(thompsgw@dhec.sc.gov); Payne, John R; Hazelwood, Cathy; Vernie L. Williams (vlw@childs-halligan.net); 
'svonhollen@ddsn.sc.gov'; 'jpriest@ddsn.sc.gov'

Cc: englishtl@dhec.sc.gov; Drayton, Barbara A; Hazel, Margaret; Ott, Lana; Johnson, Eva (johnsoec@dhec.sc.gov)

Subject: Willowglen Academy -SC
 
Attached is correspondence concerning the educational program provided by the Williamsburg County School District 
to the students at Willowglen Academy.
 
Barbara A. Drayton, Deputy General Counsel
Office of General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Education
1429 Senate Street, Room 1015
Columbia, South Carolina  29201
 
Telephone: 803-734-3393
Facsimile: 803-734-4384
 
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of 
Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an 
email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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